RECEIVED Jun 0 8 2021

TDPUD Board of Directors

After reading the Moonshine Stink article that seemed to be proudly passed around the PUD by a
couple of clearly disgruntled employees who are still at the district. We can't help but be disgusted at
the Board's lack of protection for their own! SHAME ON ALL OF YOU! Not a word of public dispute for
the reputations of these hard working employees? The large majority of us are very grateful to work
here. It would be nice to know that ANY of us who were wrongfully targeted by would be quickly
defended by the Board and the new GM for that matter.

This should be read into public comment. However, It seems too little too late.

The Grateful Employees of TDPUD:



